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What’s been happening in 
Sixth form this term so far? 

 

 

 

Welcome to our Sixth form newsletter, our first term has flown by 
and Year 12 have settled in well to their new routines. 

School photos have arrived, please note that any orders need to 
be received by Wednesday 31 October. 

Year 12 had a driving awareness assembly. Although the 
message was very hard hitting it was nevertheless essential in 
trying to keep our young people safe whilst driving. We will be 
running a similar assembly with the Year 13’s in November. 

Student Mentors have now received their training and will be 
placed with a mentee Tuesday 30 October. 

Sixth Form Achievements  

Rachel Lever, Year 12 student: On Saturday September 8th 
Rachel fenced in Nottingham at the Cadet U17 National 
Championships and WON!! Not only that but on the 9th 
September she went on to securing the Bronze medal in the 
Junior U20 National Championships losing to the eventual 
winner. Outstanding results Rachel. Well done. 

  

 

A great first half term! 

Ms S Minoughan 
Director of Sixth Form  

 

 Diary Dates  
Monday 29 October – Return to School 

Thursday 08 November - Sixth Form Open 
Evening – students will be supporting in 
their subject areas. 

Friday 09 November – Year 12 reports to 
Parents 

Monday 26 November – Friday 30 
November – Year 13 Mock Examinations 

Friday 07 December – Year 12 Students 
will be of timetable to participate in a 
Destination Day involving talks about 
Student Finance, Personal statement 
writing and will also take part in a Mock 
Interview.  

Wednesday 19 December – Year 13 
reports to parents  

Wednesday 19 December – We Finish for 
Christmas   

Year 13 Prom will be on Friday 28 June at 
Elton golf club. A letter will be going out 
soon for a deposit.  

 

 

  



 

  

Common Room 
Updates  

 

UCAS/Careers 

 
 

 

A huge thank you to the parents who have organised 
the crowdfunding page, and to those that have 
already donated. We are currently at £1200 of our 
£3000 target.  

In addition to this the sixth form Students ran a cake 
sale on Friday 12 October and raised an amazing 
£175. Thank you to all those who baked, brought and 
ate. Every little helps! 

We have had a number of donations and some more 
in the pipeline. 

We are currently in the process of clearing the room, 
this is taking a little longer than expected. 

We will keep you posted. 

 

 

Early entry students have now completed their 
applications, which have all been sent to UCAS. 

Open days: There are still lots of open days 
available. The UCAS website will give you more 
information about university applications, student life 
and of course information about open days.  

For normal entry students personnel statements 
need to be submitted to Ms Minoughan by 
Wednesday 31 October.  

For your information the UCAS points system -  

A* 56   A 48  B 40  C 32  D 24  E 16 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information/Reminders 
 

 Students must wear smart business dress and lanyards at all times whilst on the school site. 

 Students must be in sixth form centre by 08:55 ready to for a prompt start 

 Students must read the Year 12 and Year 13 notice boards (located in the sixth form centre foyer). This is where 
key information is displayed daily. 

 All absences must be reported to the School by 08:30am.  




